
09/20/2021 

MoGas Pipeline update of critical maintenance notice first posted on December 18th, 2020 

 

The MoGas MRT receipt /delivery point continues to be unavailable.  MoGas is in the process of 

receiving bids from contractors to correct the maintenance/operational issues causing this 

outage.  MoGas currently anticipates that the repairs will  be completed in mid-2022. If the 

situation changes MoGas will update this critical notice. 


